
Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week our School Council led another Toasty                 

Tuesday. This has raised a further £76 for The Cornish Seal 

Sanctuary. The smell of toast filled the school! We look forward 

to another one next month. Also on Tuesday, we welcomed lots 

of pre-schoolers for a Little Cherries Pop Up Play. It is so lovely 

to welcome everyone into school and we look forward to another 

session in the summer.  
 

On Wednesday, our amazing Rocksteady Bands performed 

their second concert. The bravery, confidence and determination 

demonstrated by every single child was a pleasure to see. Thank 

you to all the parents and carers who came along to watch. I'm 

already looking forward to the summer concert!   
 

Next week is the last week of the Spring term. We look forward 

to an Easter service at the Church and the Easter marathon on 

Wednesday. I can't wait to see the Easter fancy dress!   
 

Have a lovely weekend & best wishes.  Mrs Pipe, Headteacher 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 

93% 98% 98% 95% 96% 95% 92% 

Attendance Stars 

PE Kits               Please see our website for uniform reminders.  

                        

PE Days     

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days.  

Long hair should be tied back. Please 

wear their usual school jumper/

cardigan.  
 

A reminder of the school PE Kit... 

Black shorts/leggings/skorts with plain coloured t-shirt (team      

colours) or white t-shirt and plimsolls/trainers. (No team football kits, 

running gear or other attire should be worn for P.E. or after school 

clubs unless specified by the teacher in charge of that club.) 

During the winter, plain black leggings or jogging bottoms may be 

worn for outdoor games.  

 

Monday Y3 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Y1/2 

Thursday EYFS/Y6 

Friday Y4 

Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Lexi & Ruby Tamar Oliver  & Barnaby 

Fowey Charlie & Olivia W Lynher Archie P & Oliver B-G 

Loveny Scarlet Camel Tamara & Tilly 

Valency Nathan & Albion   

Diary Dates 

“Each book was a world unto itself, and in it I took refuge.” – Alberto Manguel 

Easter Marathon 

Next Wednesday is the Easter Fancy Dress Marathon. Details 

and sponsor forms were sent home. Our school council are 

hoping to raise enough money to replace the slide we used to 

have on the mound. Spare forms available from the office. 

Johnny Cowling Evening 

We thought you would like to know that the evening with Johnny Cowling 

raised a massive £1305 towards the playground boat!! Amazing! Thank 

you again to those who came along and to our remarkable PTFA! 

PTFA AGM—26th March at 2:30pm 

Meeting in the school hall or if you can’t make it, join on your 

computer, mobile app or room device via Teams—Click here 

to join the meeting -Meeting ID: 354 975 602 120 - Passcode: 

PWKknT     

ParentPay 

We use ParentPay as means of communicating 

with parents. We sometimes email and     

sometimes text you. You should be receiving 

the Newsletter and general letters via email 

and we use texts for more immediate            

information—clubs cancelled, school closures 

etc. From our records this means of             

communication seems to be going well but a 

couple of people have said that they didn’t 

receive the text on Tuesday morning about 

Toasty Tuesday. If you find that others have 

received a text and you haven’t, please let the 

office know and we can investigate. It could 

be something as simple as families needing 

information to go to 2 people rather than just 

the main contact picked up by ParentPay.  

Can we ask that you also check your account 

for outstanding payments for trips etc? 

meur ras  

26 Mar  
PTFA AGM, 2:30 in Hall  

Reception Class trip to Theatre 

27 Mar Easter Marathon 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

6 May BANK HOLIDAY 

8 May Governor meeting 

13-16 May KS2 SATS week 

24 May Sports Day 1:30 for all 

27-31 May HALF TERM 

3 Jun Non-pupil day 

24 Jun Governor meeting 

23 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 Jul Non-pupil days 

25 Jul -3 Sep SUMMER BREAK 

3 Sep Non-pupil day 

Easter Break  

A quick reminder that school is closed on Friday 29th                          

March for Easter and will open again on Monday 15th April. 

Please check 

https://dobwallscornwall.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/information/uniform-and-equipment
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjgyNDkxOTctMjhiZS00MGMwLWJlODItNGZiNWJhYWE2YWM2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7dea264-d7cb-4f30-98e1-2edb2278df64%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225cfd533c-d7c4-4996-bc36-daf66dff8ffb%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MjgyNDkxOTctMjhiZS00MGMwLWJlODItNGZiNWJhYWE2YWM2%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f7dea264-d7cb-4f30-98e1-2edb2278df64%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%225cfd533c-d7c4-4996-bc36-daf66dff8ffb%22%7d


 

 

The star learners this week are Finley and Hugo in Y4. Everyone in Tamar Class 
has produced the most amazing rainforest pictures using watercolours. They 
have been developing their sketching skills and thinking about drawing using  
proportion. Using their brilliant imaginations Finley & Hugo have create these 
fantastic animals. Brilliant work Finley and Hugo and all of Tamar class!  

Finley 

Hugo 



£205 raised so far! 




